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From: Karen Needham
Sent: March 17, 2022 12:50 PM
To: Karen Needham
Subject: FW: NWCA request for Easter grant in aid

Approved by Director Carson as additional correspondence for the March 28, 2022, regular meeting.

From: Michelie Carson <mcbythelake @hotmail.com>

Sent: March 15, 2022 3:29 PM

To: Karen Needham <karen.needham@rdco.com>

Cc: Wayne Carson <wayne.carson@rdco.com>; Darryl Hordo <cdhordo@gmail.com>; Callie Simpson
<callie.simpson75@gmail.com>; Connie Rauch <cjrbook@telus.net>

Subject: NWCA request for Easter grant in aid

Hi Karen,

The North Westside Communities Association (NWCA) is excited to be planning our annual Easter Egg Hunt/ Community
BBQ after a 2 year covid hiatus. We are submitting a request for an $S800 grant in aid for this event scheduled for
Saturday, April 16, 2022 at Westshore Estates Park which Director Carson has always supported in the past. Would you
please include the letter below in the next RDCO Board package for consideration at their next appropriate budgetary
meeting.

Thank you,

Michelle Carson

NWCA Director/ Event Coordinator

On behalf of the NWCA Board of Directors

Dear Director Carson,

The North Westside Communities Association (NWCA) is requesting an $800 grant in aid to assist in funding for our
annual Easter Egg Hunt/ Community BBQ scheduled for Saturday, April 16, 2022 at Westshore Estates Park.

We are excited to be planning this popular community event after a 2 year covid hiatus. The North Westside community
is still suffering the devastating effects of the White Rock Lake wildfire and this event will give us all a much needed
respite and opportunity to gather and meet our new neighbours.

We typically have held a St. Paddy’s Dance Fundraiser for Easter but due to covid restrictions (now lifted} we were
unable to plan and schedule this event, however, the NWCA will still be providing more than half the funds needed.

in our continued endeavour to build community spirit the NWCA has always hosted the Easter Egg Hunt/ Community
BBQ free of charge for our residents and we wish to provide that same opportunity this year.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Michelle Carson,

NWCA Director/ Event Coordinator

On behalf of the NWCA Board of Directors
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Sent from my iPad



